HOFFMANN FAMILY
OF COMPANIES

March 21, 2024

City of Mackinac Island

Attn; Mayor Doud and City Council Members
P.O. Box 455

Mackinac Island, Ml 49757

Dear Mayor Doud and City Council Members,

Shepler’'s Mackinac Island Ferry
Mackinaw City & St. Ignace

P.O. Box 250

Mackinaw City, Mi 49701

Phone: 231-436-5023 | 800-828-6157
Fax: 231-436-7521

Wanted to clarify Shepler's Private Luggage Cart Fee of $40.00 listed on our 2024 Fare Schedule. This would only

be applied if the following situations:

o ltems being shipped are considered freight (luggage, groceries, and household goods would be shipped

free of charge for all guests).

e A guest would like no other items placed on the luggage cart.
o Ifthere is room for additional items to be stacked on the cart and the guest is okay with this, then

there is no charge.

If there is room for additional items to be stacked on the cart and the guest is NOT okay with this,
then the guest is subject to the Private Luggage Cart Fee $40.00.
If the guest takes up the entire cart and no additional items can be added to the cart, then there is

no charge.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Best Regards,

Jason Wiley
Director of Operations




City Clerk

From: Jason Wiley <jason@sheplersferry.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2024 8:52 AM

To: City Clerk

Cc: Chris Shepler

Subject: RE: Shepler's 2024 Fare Schedule

Attachments: Letter to City of Mackinac Island. Private luggage cart fee clarification.pdf

Hello Danielle,
Please see the attached letter regarding the private luggage cart fee. Let me know if you need anything else.

Have a great day.

Jason Wiley

Director of Operations — Mackinaw City
Office; 231-436-5023 | Fax: 231-436-7521
556 E Central Ave

Mackinaw City, MI 49701
sheplersferry.com

HOFFMANN FAMILY
OF COMPANIES

v ious comRiERcR

From: City Clerk <clerk@cityofmi.org>

Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2024 7:01 PM

To: Chris Shepler <chris@sheplersferry.com>; Jason Wiley <jason@sheplersferry.com>
Subject: Shepler's 2024 Fare Schedule

Hello Chris & Jason,

At today’s Council meeting, Shepler’s 2024 Fare Schedule was approved on the condition that further
clarification on the fare sheet is provided in regards to when the private luggage cart fee would be charged.

If you could please get that to me no later than Monday, April 1, 2024 by 12:00 noon, I would greatly
appreciate it.

Have a great evening!

Gl Lok
City Clerk

City of Mackinac Island
P.O. Box 455

Mackinac Island, MI 49757
Phone: (906) 847 - 3702



